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UNITED STATES
8' ~ , , NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
*f . WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

,,,,,.o' Parch 5, 1996
'

MEMORANDUM FO l James Fitzgerald, Assistant
General Counsel

FROM: / en B. Hayes, Director
Office of Investigations

'

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
(CASENO. 1-84-022)

This office intends to refer the enclosed 01 Report of Investigation to the
Department of Justice for prosecutive consideration as discussed in the
referral letter attached to the report.

In keeping with Commission approved guidelines for 0I referrals, a copy is
herewith provided for consultation purposes. Since the investigation has
developed evidence that deliberate false statements were made to the NRC, a
copy of this report will also be provided to the Commission.

Enclosure:
As stated
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